
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting  held 0n the 7th July, 2022 

 

 

The  Chairman open the meeting and then Secretary  read the previous minutes of the meeting held 

on the 30th  of June 2022. The minutes were accepted as a true record.  

Matters arising : 

The Acting Treasurer presented the weekly financial reports. 

The high charges from Natwest were noted and a wish to change to a cheaper bank was expressed. 

The Finance Committee to study the options bearing in mind the service the Club most requires is 

to obtain change. 

  

Correspondence: 

 

The Secretary had a message from the Coors rep to say a retro payment of £3851 pounds would be 

in our account on the 21st. A quote for electrical water heaters was read out. The Secretary said it 

was difficult to get trades to do any work in the Club as the amount of work was usually quite 

small. The quote read out did not include any necessary electrical work. An electrician still needed 

to be found. 

The Committee expressed a wish to proceed with the work and the Secretary pointed out that formal 

approval still needed to go via Finance and then Full Committee. He would contact the company to 

ascertain a timetable. 

 

Duties were allocated. 

 

Entertainment: the details of the next three functions were discussed at length. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting 

 

 

 


